
ATTENTION 

Sault Tribe Members 

 

The Sault Tribe Housing Authority’s FY 2023 Annual Performance Report (APR) for: 

 

1) NAHASDA Indian Housing Block Grant – Indian Housing Plan 

2) NAHASDA Indian Housing Block Competitive Grant 

3) CARES Act – Indian Housing Plan  

4) American Rescue Plan Act- Indian Housing Plan 

 

Will be available for review at the Housing Authority Office at 154 Parkside Drive, 

Kincheloe, MI beginning March 11, 2024.  We ask that all Sault Tribe members assist 

us in the review by commenting on the outcome for each goal reported in this report. 

 

You can comment by calling Joni Talentino, Housing Director, at Sault Tribe Housing 

Authority at (906) 495-1450, or by sending a fax to (906) 495-5891 or email at 

Housing@saulttribe.net . 

 

 

You may also send your comments in writing to: 

Sault Tribe Housing Authority 

Joni Talentino 

APR/IHP FY 2023 Comments 

154 Parkside Drive 

Kincheloe, MI 49788 

 

Comments must be submitted no later than March 26, 2024. All comments will be 

included in the APRs under Section 13: Public Availability (4). The completed APRs are 

forwarded to the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 

 

Your participation is greatly appreciated! 

mailto:Housing@saulttribe.net

